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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

EBAP/05/158 
 

 
December 19, 2005 

 
 

To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Managing Director 
 
Subject: Notification to the Board on Organizational Changes  
 
 
I wish to inform the Executive Board of the following organizational changes in the Western 
Hemisphere Department, effective February 1, 2006. 
 
To bring a better distribution of workload across the divisions, Guyana, currently in the 
Caribbean II Division, will be transferred to the South/Central American II Division, while 
Belize will move to the Caribbean II Division where a broader perspective for the Caribbean 
is being developed. 
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